
Contact Mrs. Kemp
ekemp@saintscjm.com  ~  (616) 754-3416

March 10-14, 2025

St. Charles Borromeo School is a 
Catholic community of faith, 

academics and service for all.

       Lent is here! The 2nd graders have been learning 
about different Lenten practices, praying for and 
making making special cards for their prayer partner 
in another class, and preparing to receive the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation again. We also have a 
Catholic Relief Services Rice Bowl in our classroom, 
if your student or family wishes to contribute. Our 
school will also pray the Stations of the Cross every 
Tuesday morning beginning at 7:25.
  

     
     

From Mrs. Kemp

Plate Painting -
Thursday, March 20th from
6-7 p.m. in our classroom

----------

First Communion - 
Sunday, April 27th at the 

11:00 a.m. Mass at 
St. Charles

   Save the Dates!

OUR LEARNING
Spelling: Our test is Friday over 
open syllable words.
Reading: We will continue our 
issue of Super magazine.
Writing: We will continue 
working on a book review.
Grammar: We’ll finish our unit 
over pronouns and adjectives.
Religion: We’ll start a unit over 
the Concluding Rites of the 
Mass. 
Math: We will solve word 
problems involving 2-digit 
addition and subtraction.
Science: We’ll start studying 
simple machines.
Social Studies: We’ll start 
learning about being a smart 
consumer.


